SCHOOL DISTRICT ANNUAL MEETING
MARCH 6, 2017

The Annual Town Meeting was held at the Westford Elementary School on Monday, March 6,

2017. Approximately 64 registered voters were present as well as the news media. Moderator
Edward Chase called the meeting to order at 7:58 p.m. The Moderator then read the warning.

Article I: To transact any other business that may lawfully come before this meeting.

There was no discussion.

Article Il: To hear and act upon the reports of the Westford School District Board of
Directors

Henry Tarrier made a motion to accept Article 2, seconded by Jake Cady.

Mark Drapa advised there was a misprint in the enrollment numbers for the high school. A
handout was available with the correct numbers.

There was no more discussion.

Steve Zeppi made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Dan Strobridge. Motion
passed unanimously.

The School District Meeting adjourned at 8:03 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Edward Chase
Moderator

Mark Drapa, Chair
School Board

Nanette Rogers
Town Clerk

Results of Australian Ballot Articles
Voted on March 7, 2017
Article Ili: Elected a school moderator and two school directors.
School Moderator 1 year term — Ed Chase

School Directors 3 year term — Andre Roy
2 year term — Martha Heath



